
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Friday, March 27, 2020 

Priority: HIGH 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Minor delay in social welfare cheques 

 

Port of Spain--- The Ministry of Social Development and Family Services 

(MSDFS), wishes to advise all recipients of Social Welfare Grants (Senior 

Citizens’ Pension, Disability and Public Assistance Grants that there will be a 

minor delay in payments via cheques ONLY for the month of April. This has 

resulted following changes in working arrangements amongst our stakeholders 

and as a consequence cheques will be delivered by TTPOST from April 1, 

2020. 

 

Persons on Direct Deposit are not affected by this arrangement and so will be 

able to receive their funding directly in their bank accounts, as is customary 

 

The Ministry wishes to apologize for any inconvenience caused as a result of 

this minor change in delivery. 
 
 

End- 

 

For more information: 
Communications Unit  

Ministry of Social Development and Family Services  

(868) 623-2608; Ext 5405/5424/5432 

Website: www.social.gov.tt 

corporatecomm.msd@gmail.com 

 

 

mailto:corporatecomm.msd@gmail.com

